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For Immediate Release:  
 

UPDATE – Bertha Road Construction and Access to Taos Recycling Center 
 

September 16, 2014 – Paving of Bertha Road will begin on Thursday, September 
18, 2014.  Due to the paving process, Taos Recycling Center will be closed on 
Thursday and Friday, September 18th and 19th and is expected to re-open on 
Saturday, September 20th.   
 

Bertha Road construction will continue through the end of September. During this 
time area businesses will remain open. Please access these businesses through 
roads other than Bertha Road. Dea Lane, Reed Street and Alexander Road will all 
remain open during this time. 
 

The Town of Taos is pleased to report that the project is being completed one 
month ahead of schedule.  We thank you for your continued patience and 
cooperation.  
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